Dear Members of the committee,

| support SB 731. Its long overdue to have some basic employee protections. Having an employer force
a medical procedure on their employees, who would have thought the need for that legislation. But yes
we do. Just ask the nurses who are now forced to be vaccinated with the largely ineffective flu vaccine
as a condition of their employment. How long before grocery store employees are forced to be
vaccinated as a condition of employment?

Respectfully,

Michael Framson
Medford, OR



